
 

       

 
 

Hearing Screening Program 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
The Yonkers Public Schools Nursing Team will conduct hearing screenings 

throughout the school year.   

 

A hearing test will be conducted for grades Pre-K or K, 1, 3, 5, 7 & 11, and at any 

time deemed necessary, if not done during your child’s annual physical examination, 

recommended every 12 months. 

 

The screening results that may indicate a possible hearing issue that requires a 

more thorough evaluation by a health care provider, will be provided in writing to the 

parent/guardian and the student’s teacher(s). 

 

Hearing screening is not required if such examination conflicts with your sincere or 

religious beliefs.  If you wish to opt out, please submit a written and signed statement 

to the school’s principal or nurse. Supporting documents may be requested. 

 

https://www.healthyagingpoll.org/reports-more/report/hearing-loss-among-older-adults-screening-and-testing
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